
Senate Committee, 
 
Please DO NOT support additional cuts to PERS.  I am retiring this year and I have contributed most of 
the $44,695.55 to my IAP account.  I cannot draw it monthly for 20 years because by payments would be 
under $200  (two hundred).  How could anybody live on that amount of money?  Most people do not 
realize how the IAP works.  The old PERS was great but earlier legislation this year has already taken care 
of many problems. 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Bergstrom 

 


